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9151 E Panorama Cir 
Centennial, CO 80112 
P 303 824 4000 
arrow.com 

January 1, 2025 
 
Subject: EU REACH Regulations 
 
 
Dear Valued Business Partner:  
 
Arrow Electronics, Inc. or one of its affiliates or wholly owned subsidiaries (collectively, 
“Arrow”) is in receipt of your inquiry regarding the European Union’s (“EU”) regulation of 
hazardous and other substances in products pursuant to the Registration, Evaluation, 
Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals regulation (“REACH”). It is Arrow’s practice to 
respond to such matters through its corporate offices. 
 
As a global provider of products, services, and solutions to industrial and commercial 
users, Arrow takes seriously its responsibility to ensure its businesses are in compliance 
with both the letter and spirit of all applicable laws and regulations, including those 
focused on substances of very high concern (“SVHCs") and their impacts on human health 
and the environment. Arrow complies with its obligations under REACH by informing its 
customers in the European Union of the presence of SVHCs in concentrations above 0.1% 
weight by weight (w/w) in the products we distribute, where required.  
 
Arrow continuously monitors new developments relating to regulation of hazardous 
substances, including updates to the Candidate List of SVHCs. As regulations are updated, 
Arrow will continue to meet its obligations to provide information to its customers in a 
timely manner concerning the presence of covered substances in products. 
 
While Arrow’s operations outside of the European Union are beyond the scope of REACH, 
we understand the importance of compliance to our business partners. Arrow is not a 
manufacturer of electronic parts and thus is not in a position to provide guarantees 
regarding the materials content or sourcing of materials in the parts it distributes. Product 
manufacturers are the best source of complete and accurate information regarding their 
products. For information on specific components, we suggest you contact SiliconExpert, 
a wholly owned subsidiary of Arrow, regarding their subscription and professional services 
offerings. SiliconExpert works directly with component manufacturers to obtain detail 
regarding substances contained in their products, offering customers the data they need 
to assess compliance with REACH and comparable regulations. Please contact 
sales@siliconexpert.com for more information.  
 
For any additional inquiries regarding Arrow’s compliance with REACH, please reach out 
to your Arrow sales representative.  
 
Thank you for your continued confidence in Arrow.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Arrow Electronics, Inc. 
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